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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Karen Schanfield <kschanfield@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 1:08 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Mississippi River Vista File No. 19-084-032; 104 North Mississippi River Blvd

To:  Saint Paul City Council 

This public comment submitted to the City Council in Response to Staff Report and Recommendation for the Final Plat for Mississippi River Vista. 

We have lived at 85 Otis Lane for over 40 years and share the concerns our neighbors have raised in the submissions to 
you that are posted on your website.  Give our location, we will be directly impacted by the effects of the 104 North 
Mississippi River Blvd project as we depend on Otis Lane for entrance and egress to our property. 

We ask that you carefully consider the concerns raised, particularly those so thoughtfully described and articulated in 
the Biehn letter, which we fully endorse. 

Thank you for your attention. 
 
Karen and Paul Schanfield 


